
18/07/2020 

MS Leanne Ralph 
128 Headland Road Headland RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
leanne.ralph@bellev.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I absolutely object to the erection of a telecommunications tower being erected at this site. It is 
totally inappropriate in an area that is used by local residents, including children, for leisure 
activities. The effect of radiation on children's developing brains is well published, and there is 
empirical evidence for adults as well.

From memory, it was in 2017 that Optus attempted to get approval for a telecommunications 
tower in North Curl Curl, and this was rejected.

I implore council to listen to local residents and outright reject this application.

Best regards,
Leanne 

Sent: 18/07/2020 9:44:42 AM
Subject: Online Submission


